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Warburton Toll Bridge: Vehicle weight limits 

At Warburton Toll Bridge, we are committed to maintaining the safety and structural 

integrity of this vital piece of infrastructure.  

Recently, we have seen an increase in vehicles exceeding the 3-ton weight restriction. 

This restriction is critical to ensure the safety of contractors working on the bridge, 

users of the bridge, and to preserve its long-term functionality. 

Unfortunately, non-compliance with this limit poses significant risks to both the safety of 

workers and the structural integrity of the bridge. To address this, we will need to 

introduce additional traffic control safety measures to ensure compliance and protect 

everyone who depends on the Warburton crossing. 

How You Can Help 

We encourage all road users and the wider community to help us maintain the safety of 

the Warburton Toll Bridge by: 

1. Ensuring your vehicle complies with the 3 tonne weight restriction before 
crossing. 

2. Spread awareness of the weight limit to prevent misuse of the bridge. 

3. If you witness vehicles exceeding the limit or any other unsafe actions, you can 
report them via our website https://www.warburtontollbridge.co.uk/  

 
Local bylaws allow for vehicles exceeding the weight limit to be fined up to £1000.  Your 

cooperation is vital in protecting the bridge and ensuring the safety of everyone who 

uses it. Together, we can safeguard this essential infrastructure for generations to 

come. 

We appreciate your support and thank you for working with us to keep Warburton Toll 

Bridge safe for all. 
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